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	NEWSLETTER

     SPRING 2018
	
	



A very warm welcome to all our new children and their families. Lots of news and dates to let you know, grab your diaries and a cuppa!
Staff Changes
We wish to inform you that Auntie Mary will regretfully be leaving us at the end of the spring term. We wish to thank Mary for her years of service to the pre-school and the lovely care she has given to so many children over the years. 

Auntie Nikki B who currently works in our kitchen will be joining us in the room as a key person. Nikki is a trained nursey nurse, and we look forward to welcoming her into this new role. 
Kitchen Assistant required
We are currently looking for a kitchen assistant for three, 2 hourly sessions per week to prepare and provide snack and drinks for the children. Level 2 in food safety preferred but not essential as training will be provided. If you are interested in this position, please send us your CV by Friday 9th February 2018. 
Parent/Carer Rota
If you would like to join us for a pre-school session, please put your name on the rota which is situated by the exit door. 
Lunch Club 

We have spaces available for our lunch club which is on a Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. This facility is for children that are well settled in. If you would like your child to join lunch club please speak to Lynn or Hayley. 
Nut-Free enviroment

We do have children at pre-school with nut allergies. So please note we are a nut-free pre-school.  

Clothing
Can we politely request that ALL clothing/bags are clearly named. Please can your child bring a named coat to pre-school as we still continue to use our outdoor space.  
Staff first aid training

Just to inform you that all staff that work directly with the children will be renewing their Paediatric 
First aid training on Monday 5th and Thursday 8th February. (Thursday 8th – Inset training day)
Collecting your child
We have many children running over on collection to their parent/carers.  Can we politely request that you go to them at the carpet area. This is to ensure their safety at this busy time. Also, just a little reminder that the use of mobile phones whilst on the premises is strictly prohibited. Thank you!
BACS Payments

When making payments by BACS,
please can you state in the reference section what your payment is for. EG.Fees, Lunch Club, Uniform, Events. Etc.
Thank you!
50th Anniversary Celebrations
This year marks the pre-schools 50th year and in celebration of this momentus occasion we are busy organising lots of wonderful events. 

More details to follow! In the mean time we are seeking anyone who can play the keyboard/organ (portable) for an event.
Dates for your Diary 2018
Inset day – Thursday 8th February 
PLEASE NOTE THIS IS A INSET STAFF TRAINING DAY AND PRE-SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED TO THE CHILDREN

Last day of term - Friday 9th February

First day of term – Tuesday 20th February
Soft play day (Date TBA) – March?
Easter Concert – Wednesday 28th March

(more details to follow)

Last day of term – Thursday 29th March

First day of term – Tuesday 17th April 

Group Photo – Thursday 10th May, 10.00am

(more details to follow)

Last day of term - Friday 25th May

First day of term – Tuesday 5th June

Saturday 16th June – Super extra special fun day!
(more details to follow – Venue is Runwell Park)

Tuesday 19th June – Inset Day 

(pre-school closed to the children)

Wednesday 11th July – Sports day

(weather permitting)

End of term concert – Friday 20th July
(details to follow) – NO LUNCH CLUB

Last day of term – Friday 20th July
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